
Military Officers 
Association of  

America 

MOUNT 
RAINIER 

CHAPTER  
JOIN US FOR OUR MONTHLY 

MEETING 

 

The Mount Rainier Chapter MOAA 
meets monthly on the third Sunday of 
the month.  Meetings are held at the 
Patriot’s Landing unless otherwise 
noted.  Social Time starts at 1200, 
the Buffet at 1230 is $20.00/person 

and Program starts 1300. 

For all reservations or information 
contact Jerry Jackson at 

gerald.jackson1@comcast.net or Pat 
Campion, campionpe@yahoo.com.  
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Speakers Have Included 
 

Colonel Babcock, Commander, 62nd 
Maintenance Group, USAF, JBLM  

Kerri Pedrick, Executive Director, 
Washington Trafficking Prevention 

Bill Adamson, South Sound Military and  
Communities Partnership 

MG Kay McClain, MOAA National Board 
Member 

SPECIAL EVENTS TO ENJOY 

 

 
 

Baseball with 
the Tacoma 

Rainiers 

 

 

 

 
 

Chapter 
Picnic at 

Holiday Park 
McChord 

Field 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Oktoberfest at 
Bruno’s 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Christmas 
Dinner 

and 
Dance 

 

mailto:gerald.jackson1@comcast.net:
mailto:campionpe@yahoo.com


The Military Officers Association of 
America (MOAA) is the country's 
leading organization protecting the 
rights of military Service members 
and their families.  Those who belong 
to MOAA not only lend their voices to 
a greater cause, but they also gain 
access to extensive benefits tailored 
to the needs and lifestyles of military 
officers.  MOAA members proudly 
hail from every branch of the 
uniformed services.  To them, we 
have made the same promise that 
they have made to their country: 
Never Stop Serving.  
 

Dear Prospective Member  

 
The Mount Rainier Chapter of the 
Military Officers Association of 
America (MOAA) is one of 400 
national chapters with a total of 
350,000 members.  The chapter has 
60+ years of providing a strong voice 
in support of active duty military, 
retirees, veterans, reservists and 
family members in issues of 
importance.  We support 16 High 
School JROTC programs in our area 
and the PLU Senior ROTC program 
with awards for demonstrated 
outstanding leadership potential.  
Additionally, some other activities 
include USO benefit fundraising and 
Wreaths Across America.  We are 
active at the county, state, and 
national levels, ensuring your voice is 
heard.  Membership is open to all 

commissioned and warrant officers: 
active, reserve, retired, and Surviving 
Spouses.  This includes Army, 
Airforce, Navy, Marines, Coast 
Guard, USPHS, and NOAA.  Social 
membership is available to widows/
widowers of members who do not 
want to participate at the regular 
level. 
  
We are in a continuing mode of 
growing the Association and Chapter.  
You can assist us in that effort by 
becoming a member and as a 
member recruiting your friends and 
compatriots who have ever served as 
commissioned or warrant officers.  
Towards that end, we publish a 
monthly award- winning newsletter 
and are active in social media.  The 
chapter convenes one time per month 
throughout the year for members and 
spouses.  Six of those meetings are 
general business with an informative 
program and six are simply social 
occasions intended to retain the 
camaraderie from career years past. 

 
The Mt. Rainier Chapter is active in 
supporting and furthering issues that 
benefit veterans and their dependents 
as well as issues that affect our 
national and homeland security.  Your 
input would be invaluable to this 
process.  Your board members and 
chapter officers are volunteers and 
appreciate constructive criticism that 
improves the chapter's ability to help 

MOAA Mount Rainier Chapter  

P.O. Box 99212  

Lakewood, WA 98496-0212 

veterans and their family members.  
We solicit your comments and 
recommendations. Join us to 
continue that camaraderie from years 
past and Never Stop Serving. 

 
Chapter dues are $20.00 per year or 
$50.00 for three (3) years for regular 
membership and $5.00 per year or 
$12.00 for three (3) years for a social 
membership. 

 
Thank you for your interest in our 
chapter. 

 

Jerry Jackson 
President 

MOAA Mt. Rainier Chapter 

gerald.jackson1@comcast.net 
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